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The American Society for Gastrointestinal Endoscopy (ASGE) would like to express
our support of the ongoing effort to encourage the inclusion of liver, stomach and
colon emojis in the Unicode Standard.

We believe this inclusion will improve health awareness and ultimately, medical
outcomes. Specifically, it will help

= Promote a healthy lifestyle and the need for preventative care (e.g.,
colonoscopies)

* Physicians educate their patients and the public about the body’s vital organs,
especially when it comes to young patients

While there are thousands of emojis available, many depict food and beverages —
including many unhealthy options. These new emojis would add balance to what’s
available, especially as it relates to the human anatomy and medical care.

Given the digital world we live in today, the new emojis will add to the
communications toolkit for physicians across medical specialties and practice
settings, particularly with the younger generation. For example, pediatricians will
be able to use these images to simplify complex messages for their young patients
(e.g., explaining how the stomach or intestine works or the nature of the
treatment that they will receive). Gastroenterologists will have another resource
to address patients’ questions and concerns on gastrointestinal issues like
abdominal pain, appendicitis, stomach ulcers and colon cancer.

With nearly 15,000 gastroenterologists as members, ASGE believes that physicians
will be able to use these new emoijis to more effectively relate to their digitally
savvy patients, thereby enhancing patient education and awareness, and
ultimately, quality of care. As such, ASGE encourages the Unicode Consortium to
include liver, stomach, and colon emojis in the Unicode Standard.
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